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Deacons 
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 Billy Don Jackson        Steve Selby 
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Honored to Serve in April:  

Announcements: 

Lee Riley 

Song Leader: Jerry Mercer 

Preside at Lord’s Table:  

Jeff Holbrook 

Lord’s Table: 

Tom Gosser/Steve Scott/Shane Baker/
Steve Selby/Gavin Potts/Jon Jones 

Wing: Jason Fite 

Prepare Communion:  

Kay Duncan 

Deliver Communion:                       

Darrell Hinson 
 

Sunday, April 7: 

Opening Prayer:  Scotty Duncan 

Closing Prayer: C.W. Carroll 

Minister: 

Greg Smith 

931-306-7089 

Check out our website: 

hohenwaldchurchofchrist.com 

Phone: 931-796-3167 

Sun AM Bible Study: 9:30 a.m.                  

Worship: 10:30 Sun PM: 6 p.m.                                                                       

Wednesday Bible Study: 7 p.m. 

       

 
  

  
 
 

Hayden Scott Bass is the son of Scottie & Rhonda Bass. Hayden’s  
favorite scripture is Philippians 4:4-7:  Rejoice in the Lord always. I 

will say it again: Rejoice!  Let your gentleness be evident to all. 
The Lord is near. Do not be anxious about anything, but in every             

situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your 
requests to God.  And the peace of God, which transcends all           

understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ      
Jesus. Hayden has been a faithful member of the HCoC Crows Nest 
and a dedicated song leader and teacher. Some of Hayden’s favorite 

church memories include: sitting in a hotel lobby at Winterfest with 
Jill Selby and watching the snow fall and falling in a ditch at           

Celebration while ding-dong ditching. Hayden was baptized into 
Christ in January 2016. Some highlights of Hayden’s high school     

career are: Freshmen/Sophomore/Junior Class President, Senior Class 
Sergeant-at-Arms, FBLA club President, Science Club member,     

Yearbook staff Business Manager & Editor. Hayden plans to attend 
UT Martin at Parsons to receive a bachelor’s degree in Education. 
Hayden says, “I am blessed beyond measure to be able to worship 
with such a loving, caring, compassionate, friendly, sharing, and    

supportive church family. This is my family here and this is where I 
belong. I am so grateful for every precious soul that attends here. I am 
so grateful for our leaders of this congregation. I see God at work in 

so many aspects at the HCoC. I am so grateful for this church. 



Prayer Request: 
Please continue to be in prayer for the Holbrook   

family following the passing of Jeff’s mother Beverly. 
Jeff’s father, Leon, had a procedure in Nashville on 

Tuesday and was able to be released from the         
hospital that evening. 

Matthew Jones was re-admitted to Vanderbilt         
Children’s Hospital this past week and was expected to 

come home Saturday. 

 Continue to remember in prayer:  

Howard Spears, Bill Skelton, Lucy Skelton, Sarah Hallman, 
Jason Fite, Arelus Dye, Jenny Carroll, Harper Bastin,   
Judy Burton, Emily James, Bettye Ammons, Barbara   
Eglinton, Dawn Darden, John Beard, Lovada Burklow,     
Raylan Carroll, Emerie Mitchell, Ronnie Belew, Dana 

Shanes Lynch, Matthew Jones, Austin Duncan, Beverly 
Malone, Steve Hopper, Debbie Durham, Glen Garrison, Jim 
Webb, Darrell Potts, Connye Karpel, Louise Tatum, Janie 
Ellis, Waylin Spears, Jane West, Mary Lou Morton, Doris 

Gildersleeve, Jimmy Griner, Barbara Nixon, Stephanie 
Fielder, Alan Kimbro, Ada Shelborne, Kenneth Carroll, 

Theresa Lynch, Amanda Dyer, Amber Runions,               
Leon Holbrook 

 Upcoming Events:  

 Today: Devo @ Lewis County Nursing &     
Rehab at 2:00 

April 12: Honduras Fundraiser  

Wednesday: Classes for all ages at 7:00 p.m.  

 Pantry 

This week’s items are: 

Spaghetti noodles, Hamburger Helper,        

spaghetti sauce and macaroni & cheese 

A teacher is needed for the 4th—6th grade 

class on Sunday mornings for April and May. 

If you would like to help, please see Angela. 

Join us this evening 

for Summit at 6:00 

as we meet our    

gracious God on a 

mountain of praise. 

Greg’s devotional will focus on a 

parable of Jesus. 

The Marines slogan: "We're Looking for a Few Good 

Men."  I am looking for Christians to be involved 

with World Bible School. Jesus is looking for a few 

good Christians to be involved with His work. I have a 

few interested in helping with WBS. If you need help 

with online or postal I will meet at your convenience. 

[You do not have to be Bible literate to grade these 

lessons] See Tom for more information or how you 

can be involved.    

IMPACT 

Impact is a camp for students held 
on the campus of Lipscomb       

University. If you are interested in 
attending this year, please           

see Greg. 

Impact Jr.—for those that have completed grades 
6-8 is June 14-17.  The cost is $90.00  

Impact Sr.—for those that have completed grades 
9-12 is June 17-21.  The cost is $120.00   

REFIT for a   

Reason 

Join us for a      

90-minute fitness 

experience that 

feels like a     

PARTY, as we raise funds for the HCoC Mission 

Fund which will help members of our church 

family serve God's kingdom in Honduras.         

REFIT is fitness for the BODY and HEART.         

No previous experience is necessary--                                          

just come ready to have fun!                                                                                                 

Friday, April 12th                                                                                                

Registration begins at 6:30 PM and the event 

begins at 7:00 PM in our Family Life Center. The 

suggested donation is $10.00. There will be door 

prizes and every BODY is welcome! Minors are 

welcome but must be accompanied by an adult. 

You’re invited to read 

Genesis 3:8-15; Genesis 

18:10-14; Genesis 32:    

24-30 and 1 Corinthians 

1:18-25 in preparation 

for Wednesday 

evening’s class. 
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